March 8, 2023

TO: ND House Transportation Committee and House Members

Dear Sirs and Ma’ams,

In regards to Senate Bill 2362, please give a DO PASS for the safety of both adults and children in cars as
well as all backseat occupants. Adults need to set the example for our children. | have 5
granddaughters total and | want ALL their families riding safe as possible.

Margaret E. Littlefield RN, BSN

Safe Kids Child Passenger Safety Tech



